
From: Renu Kaul [mailto:RKaul@aspships.com]  
Sent: 17 November 2016 14:40 
To: Terry Parker <Terry.Parker@paddypowerbetfair.com> 
Cc: Councillor Mary Daly (Cllr.Mary.Daly@brent.gov.uk) <Cllr.Mary.Daly@brent.gov.uk>; Dave, 
Amar (Amar.Dave@brent.gov.uk) <Amar.Dave@brent.gov.uk>; Whyte, Chris 
<Chris.Whyte@brent.gov.uk>; Bernard.Cryan@met.pnn.police.uk; 
christine.gilbert@brent.gov.uk 
Subject: Paddy Power 
 

Dear Terry, 
 
816 Harrow Road Sudbury Town HA0 3EL 
 
I happened to pass by your premises at approximately 8 pm 
last evening – Wednesday, 16 November 2016 – when I 
observed 7 young Asian men drinking, smoking and 
indulging in antisocial behaviour e.g. shouting, shoving, 
wrestling etc. and spitting paan outside your premises. 
 
This is not acceptable. 
 
I reported this incident to the Police and was given a CAD 
number 8295 / 16/11/2016. 
 
This scenario is repeated every day after dark. 
 
We need your help to put a stop to this. 
 
Sudbury Town Residents Association have installed 4 led 
security sensor lights at the top of Rugby Avenue.  This has 
worked wonders as the sensor lights have prevented people 
from loitering at this corner.   
 
I suggest you install sensor lighting outside your premises.  
The forecourt in front of Paddy Power belongs to Paddy 
Power and hence due care is the responsibility of Paddy 
Power. 
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PLEASE HELP TO RAISE STANDARDS IN SUDBURY. 
 
Kind regards 
Renu Kaul 
Deputy Chair 
Sudbury Town Residents’ Association (STRA) 
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